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November 20, 2003 
 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Subject:  Electric Lightwave’s Response to Order No. 03 
   
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Electric Lightwave hereby submits an electronic version of both its redacted and highly 
confidential response to Order No. 03 in Docket No. UT-033044.  The highly confidential 
response is provided pursuant to the Protective Order in Docket No. 033044. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at the above 
address or at (801) 924-6357. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lance A. Tade 
Manager- State Government Affairs 
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